
Information sent out 24.1.14 

 

Oaklands Junior School : CHRISTMAS 

DINNER MONEY - CHANGE - Message sent 

to Parents 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

It has come to our attention that some parents are owed change from 

CaterLink for the Christmas Dinner paid for last term. 

  

If you were expecting change please come to the school office to collect it.  

Any monies not collected by Friday 7
th

 February will be donated to the 

school. 

  

Regards 

The School Office 

 


